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NEWSLETTER 

 

 
Reception:  Amelia Tutt 

Year 1:    Imogen Roberts 

Year 2:    Evelyn Smith 

Year 3:    Aban Amiri 

Year 4:    Kai Lang 

Year 5:    Cleo Scoufarides 

Year 6:    Bethany Pope 

Achievements 

Oliver Brophy took part in an Aquathon at Bewl Water last Sunday 

and really enjoyed it.  Well done Oliver!  

 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-
events  

 
Monday 12th Reception and Y6 Childhood 
Measurement Programme (in school) 
 
Friday 16th July—Hispanic Day 
Thursday 22nd  July:  Y6 Disco 2.30pm 
Friday 23rd July—Last day of Term 
New Academic Year: September 2021 
INSET Days:   
Wednesday 1st, Thursday 2nd , Friday 3rd 
School Open 
Monday 6th September 

 
On Monday 12th July, school will be open at 
the normal time.  Children should be in at 
registration by 8.55am.  Good luck England. 

At the end of last term, each child in Year 6 created a 
butterfly which has now been included in an incredi-
ble art installation at Chichester Cathedral. To find out 
more about this, please follow the link to the Diocese 
of Chichester website. The 'Called by Name' artwork 
will be displayed in the cathedral until 15th July. 
https://www.chichestercathedral.org.uk/ 
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Year 6—Macbeth 

 

 
The Year 6 props team created this incredible backdrop for the Y6 production of Macbeth. 

What an amazing effort by all of Year 6 on Tuesday. Their production of Macbeth was professionally 

filmed by Ryan of Zylo Performance Ltd.,  and they all performed brilliantly. Well done Year 6 for being 

such super stars!   



 

Year 6—Macbeth 

We enjoyed the Macbeth production because the songs were fun to learn and we all had to work 
together as a team to pull it off. Sometimes we made mistakes but we learnt from them and got 
better and better each time we rehearsed. We also liked making up actions and sword fighting in the 
‘Sonic Battle’ song. It was fun watching others perform and being on the stage. We enjoyed recording 
it with lights and dressing up. We were fascinated when we saw other people’s costumes and acting 
skills. The props and sound effects were added perfectly to improve the play. It was a brilliant class 
effort and everyone played a part in making it a success! 
 
Written by Sapphire, Elwyn and Rory Y6 



 

Sports Day Year R 

Well done Reception for completing your very 
first sports day at school. You all tried so 
hard in all events, showed great determination 
and concentration, especially when taking part 
in the egg and spoon race! It was lovely to see 
you cheering on your friends too. Well done to 
all, what a great morning we all had!  

- Miss Lever 



 

Sports Day—Years 1 & 2 



 

Sports Day—Years 3 & 4 

Year 4 
Coco: It was fun; the weather was sunny, and it was very hot.  Activities included penalty 
shootout, throwing beanbags in heaps, bouncy hopper race, a sack race, and an obstacle 
course where you had to jump hurdles, go through hoops and climb over ladders. I loved 
the bouncy hopper race, but my favourite was the penalty shootout. 
 
Ruby: It was good, the teams were fair and the penalty game was good, but the beanbag 
throw was my favourite. 
 
Matthew: I enjoyed it and liked all the events; my favourite was between the penalty 
shootout and the sack race.  



 

Sports Day—Years 5&6 

Year 6  
Terence: I liked the penalty shoot-out because it 
helped you improve your aim. It was a good activity, 
especially with the Euros at the moment! 
  
Tegan: I liked the bean-bag throw best. I’m also just 
really pleased and grateful that we got to do sports day 
this year. It was fun! 

Year 5 had a great time at sports day! They enjoyed all the events espe-

cially the bouncy hopper race and the bean bag throw. They were com-

petitive yet kind towards one another, which is sometimes a hard bal-

ance to strike but they got it spot on! We all felt very proud of them.  

It was an unexpectedly warm day so they really appreciated the ice lolly 

at the end.  

Special mentions to:  

Kenzy for being really polite.  

Oliver Br for extraordinary effort in all the events.  

Michaela for being a super helper.  

Mathilda for incredible determination.  

And the whole of Year 5 for going to Sports Day with a brilliant attitude 

of having fun and trying hard!   


